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APRIL HIGHLIGHTSAPRIL HIGHLIGHTS
THANK YOU KINDER & 1ST FOR STOCKING THE LOUNGE
WALTERS PIZZA FUNDRAISER
PENNY WARS SWEATSHIRTS / T-SHIRTS DISTRIBUTED
SUMMER WORKBOOKS ORDERED 
SPECIAL GRANOLA BAR POP-UP IN STAFF LOUNGE
SPRING CLEANUP DAY WITH WEST PTO



UPCOMING EVENTS AND
VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

IMPORTANT DATESIMPORTANT DATES
5/2 -7/12: SPIRITWEAR PRE-ORDER FOR 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR
5/9, 8:30AM: WEST PTO GENERAL MEETING, WEST CAMPUS ROOM 324
5/10: END OF YEAR TEACHER LUNCHEON, SIGNUP TO HELP! 
5/22: LOLLEY’S ICE CREAM GIVE BACK FUNDRAISER
6/1: SWITCHBACK GIVE BACK GAME - USE CODE MA2024 WHEN ORDERING
6/3, 12P-2P: USED UNIFORM SWAP @ WEST GYM/MPR
Want to help but don’t have time? You can donate to the PTO 

VENMO: @MAWestPTO or  Paypal: @MAWestLynxPTO 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0A45A9AD2BA0FB6-49384212-endofthe#/
https://seatgeek.com/colorado-springs-switchbacks-fc-tickets/united-soccer-league/2024-06-01-7-pm/6348845?sgo_ac=MA2024


A NOTE FROM YOUR PTO PRESIDENTA NOTE FROM YOUR PTO PRESIDENT
MA PARENTS AND FAMILIES,
  FROM THE BOTTOM OF MY HEART I WANT TO THANK YOU FOR MAKING MY POSITION
AS PTO PRESIDENT AN AMAZING EXPERIENCE. IT IS ALWAYS SCARY TO RUN EVENTS,
BECAUSE WE NEVER KNOW WHAT KIND OF VOLUNTEER TURNOUT WE WILL HAVE. THE
CANDY, THE TRUNKS, THE WORKERS, THE STOCK THE LOUNGE ITEMS, THE CHRISTMAS
GIFT CARDS...YOUR GENEROSITY HAS REALLY TOUCHED MY HEART AND HELPED US
SUPPORT OUR TEACHERS AND STAFF. 
  THE PTO HAS BEEN ABLE TO GIVE TEACHERS GRANTS TO HELP PROVIDE FOR THEIR
CLASSROOMS. WE HAVE CONTRIBUTED TO THE SHADE STRUCTURE INSTALL, CORE
KNOWLEDGE DAYS, CURRICULUM UPDATES, TEACHER SPECIAL REQUESTS AS WELL AS
WORK WITH YOU TO PROVIDE STOCK THE LOUNGE, TEACHER LUNCHEONS, AND OTHER
EVENTS WITH THE MONEY RAISED AND GOODS DONATED. 
 IT IS NEVER FUN TO ASK FOR MONEY, BUT WE ARE VERY BLESSED TO HAVE A
GENEROUS COMMUNITY THAT SHARES THEIR TIME, TALENT, AND TREASURE. I AM
VERY THANKFUL FOR THOSE WHO WERE ABLE TO GIVE US THEIR TIME (WHETHER IT BE
5 MINUTES, OR 5 HOURS...OR 50), THOSE WHO BROUGHT IN FOOD, THOSE WHO
CHAIRED EVENTS, AND THOSE WHO DONATED MONEY SO WE COULD PURCHASE
NEEDED ITEMS. 
 THE PTO BOARD REALLY APPRECIATES EVERYONE AT THE SCHOOL, AND WE ARE
LOOKING FORWARD TO A SUCCESSFUL YEAR NEXT YEAR.  

THANK YOU, 
MAUREEN RYALS


